10" March, 2021

To Whom it May Concern,
RE Acquisition of World War Two 5.5 inch artillery piece.

I support the Lithgow RSL Subbranch in getting the 5.5 inch artillery piece and with putting at the
Lithgow War Memorial in Queen Elizabeth Park.

As a member of the Lithgow RSL subbranch I believe this to be the best place for this important
piece of Australian Military history.
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